
Facility Managers…. 
 
Please contact your Fire Inspector prior to the removal of your facility fire extinguishers. 
If you find an extinguisher that is past due maintenance and are unsure of what to do, 
call your fire inspector.  Extinguishers should be removed from your facility through 
attrition.   Not all facilities can remove extinguishers!  Contact your Fire Inspector for 
guidance.  Once established that your facility can remove/dispose of the extinguishers, 
you can contact one of the POC’s from JBSA Hazardous-Waste Section for disposal.  
Managers must contact them prior to bringing the cylinders to the HW Site. 
 
POCs are; 
Program Managers 
Primary Robert Hernandez           robert.hernandez.33@us.af.mil 
Alternate Eldred George                  eldred.m.george.civ@army.mil 
 
HazWaste Contract Support 
LAK - Bruce Alvarez           bruce.alvarez.ctr@us.af.mil  
LAK - Kevin Mathews         kevin.mathews.4.ctr@us.af.mil  
 
RND - Maria Kio                 maria.kio.1.ctr@us.af.mil 
RND - Travis Smith            travis.smith.79.ctr@us.af.mil 
 
FSH - Sean Hickox            sean.c.hickox.ctr@mail.mil        
FSH - Ezekiel Pettway       ezekiel.pettway3.ctr@mail.mil         
 
 
 
 
 
Steven A. Diaz  
JBSA HazMat Program Mgr 
802nd CES / CEIEA 
2250 Engineer Street Ste 7 
JBSA-Fort Sam Houston, Texas 78234 
(210) 295-0936 
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